To: Ed St. John

From: William Boone (Chair Committee on Teaching)

Re: 2000-2001 School Year

April 19, 2001

The Committee on Teaching held eight meetings over the course of the school year. Committee members for 2000-2001 were Lanny Beyer, Randy Bomer, Don Cunningham, Bia D'Ambrosio, George Kuh, Luise McCarty, Tom Schwen, Lauren Taub, and Barbara Wolf.

The work that the committee carried out was for the most part centered around the selection of AI Awards, the Gorman Award, and the Trustee Awards. This was the first year the committee was asked to select Trustee Award winners. There were a range of discussions concerning the materials which could be included in Trustee Award submissions. I expect this issue will be the major one which is considered in the fall of 2001. As was the case last year- the committee has worked closely with Lanny Beyer to develop the "Celebration of Teaching". This ceremony is utilized to present the AI Awards and the Gorman Award.

C:\u\letter\cot01.fnl